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I support HB 4050. I worked for the Douglas County Juvenile Department for 23 

years. We recently went to differential pay for our Swing Shift prior to my retirement. 

This made the job more desirable with less call offs from work. It's a great incentive 

for the employee to work Swing Shift. 


